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Manor Adventures Norfolk Lakes 
16th September to 20th September 2024 

 
10th November 2023 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents, 
 
After a very successful residential for our current year 6 children to Norfolk Lakes we are delighted 
to be able to offer this opportunity to your child at the start of next academic year as they start on 
their year 6 journey.  
 
If you would like more details about what the residential offers, please see their website 
https://www.manoradventure.com/norfolk-lakes.php   
 
The cost for this residential is £437 all inclusive, and a deposit of £65.00 will secure your child’s 
place, this is due by Thursday 30th November.   
 
There will be a further six monthly payments of £62 due on 31st January, 29th February, 28th March, 
30th April, 31st May and 28th June to cover the remaining £372.  Alternatively, the balance can be 
made in a lump sum if preferred.   
 
We must make you aware that if you decide to pull your child out of this residential for any 
reason other than medical (supported by a medical professional in writing) you will be liable 
for the full cost of this visit.   
 
We believe this residential will provide an invaluable experience for the children in terms of their 
social development and team building skills at the beginning of year 6.  
 
If you are in receipt of a Free School Meals award you are entitled to some help with the cost of 
this visit, please contact the school office who will be happy to make an appointment for you to 
come in and discuss this. Equally, if you have any problems meeting payments, please make an 
appointment to see me. 
 
Please note that if your child has an EHCP please make an appointment with Mrs Moy to discuss 
this trip before paying your deposit. 
 
Please can we ask all parents to complete the link below by Thursday 30th November so we 
know if you would or would not like your child to take part in the 2024 Manor Adventure 
residential. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/5pxnqu5Xff 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Puxley                                                                                                                                          
Headteacher 
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